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Thursday 25th February 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
World Book Day 
 
Tor View will celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 4th March. Whether pupils are at home 
or in school, there are lots of fun learning activities planned to nurture and instil a love and 
joy of reading. This year our celebration will be bigger and better than ever! Starting from 
Monday, pupils will have the opportunity to engage with games, craft activities and external 
events, building up to Thursday.  
 
The Masked Reader: From Monday to Wednesday a ‘masked reader’ will read an extract from 
their favourite book. Pupils are to guess which member of staff they think is reading, with an 
unmasking each day at 3 pm. 
 
Window Decoration & Book Hunt: Either at home or in school, pupils are being asked to 
decorate a window as the book cover of their favourite text. Pupils can recreate a cover or 
design their own using their knowledge of the book. Then on Thursday, pupils can explore 
their local community/school and hunt for book covers. 
 
World Book Day: On World Book Day pupils will experience fun games and activities planned 
by their class teacher. The Primary Department have chosen the theme of ‘My favourite 
book’ and the Secondary Department are dedicating World Book Day to the author Dr Seuss. 
 
All pupils are encouraged to dress up as their favourite character from a book, novel or story 
or if in Secondary have the opportunity to be a Dr Seuss character; whichever they choose! 
Pupils in school will also have a themed lunch.  
 
Wiggle & Pulse: On Wednesday links will be sent out for pupils to access interactive drama 
workshops on World Book Day. The Gruffalo at 9:15 and The Jungle Book at 10:30am. 
 
Special Assembly: A special assembly will be held at 2.30pm on World Book Day with selected 
pupils invited to join. Microsoft Teams invitations will be sent out via class teachers.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr R Brennand 


